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CHERRY HILL ENVIRONMENTAL BOARD 
MARKS NATIONAL VOLUNTEER WEEK 

April 2023 
 

The Cherry Hill Environmental Board (CHEB), an all-volunteer group dedicated to protecting and 
improving the natural environment for all Cherry Hill residents, celebrated National Volunteer 
Week by providing multiple groups the opportunity to serve nature.   
 
A group of 20 volunteers from TD Bank removed Garlic Mustard and bamboo, both invasive 
species, from Bunker Hill Trails.  Five Rowan medical students helped to clear and establish a 
new trail at Evans Pond.  Mormon missionaries moved a large pile of compost at Cherry Hill’s 
Lenape Pollinator Garden in preparation for Cherry Hill’s Earth Day event: Pollinator Garden 
Day, when hundreds of pollinator-friendly plants will be planted by over 25 volunteers.  Girl 
Scouts from Cherry Hill also converted vacant garden plots at the GSUSA Cherry Hill office with 
plants to benefit butterflies and bees. 
 
All of the volunteer’s benefited nature while gaining an increased appreciation for, and 
attachment to the natural world. 
 
If your group is interested in helping the environment right here in Cherry Hill, please email 
CHEB@chnj.gov. 
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